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Welcome Back Everyone! 
How exciting to have everyone back at 
school playing and learning together. 
Our children have settled beautifully into 
the school routine again and are very 
engaged in their learning. So many 
wonderful achievements during Home 
Learning, however the classroom  
interaction, co-operation and 
collaboration is so valued, 
now more than ever!  
 

      We continue to operate under 
Level 3 + at Central Tilba School. 
At this stage we are under 
restrictions which have meant the 
cancellation of many of our usual 
activities. Unfortunately, the 
Barranguba class excursion to 
Berry Sport and Recreation 
Centre later this term has been 
cancelled. We are not able to 
offer an alternate excursion at this 
stage.  

Term 4, 2021 
 

Welcome Back! 
 
Dhananj is the Dhurga 
word for ‘we eat’ 
Every Friday we cook and 
eat together. 

 

November 
 
Friday 5th 
Kitchen Garden 
 
Second swimming day 
of our 6-week program 
each Friday. 
 
Tuesday 9th  
School photos  
TBC 
 
Friday 12th /19th /26th 
Kindergarten 2022 
Transition program 
 
 
 
CONTACT US ANYTIME  
 
Central Tilba School 
89 Corkhill Drive 
 

Phone: 4473 7210 
 

Email: centrtilba- 
p.school@det.nsw.edu.au  
 
 

Website: 
 https://centrtilba-
p.schools.nsw.gov.au/  
 

You can view this 
newsletter on our Website 
and SchoolStream app – 
please download on your 
phone, tablet or computer.  
 

We 
welcomed 
five new 
arrivals this 
week! All 
remarkably 
different and 
adored. 

 
 
 
 
 

 

 

Our PBL Focus for this week is: 
 We are all different and we are all 

special! 
  

I would like to acknowledge the outstanding care 
and commitment of the amazing teachers here at 
our little school. Today is “Teachers Day” and a 
perfect opportunity to reflect on the role that our 
teachers have in nurturing, inspiring, supporting and 
guiding our children in their learning and wellbeing. 
 
Our children are engaged, active, empathetic, 
respectful, caring, and safe. All thanks to the 
collaborative efforts of families and teachers. 
Thank you for supporting us to do what we do best!  
Tania Hextell 
Principal 
 

Thank you, 
Gorgeous George!  
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! 

It was great to 
play a game 
again! A very 

competitive field 
on Monday, 

scoring three 
goals each. A 
rematch next 

week to 
determine who 

is on top! 

The sounds coming from the 
Music Room were music to 

our ears this week! Mr Fowler 
is very impressed with the 
progress made by some 

children who practised their 
music skills at home. 

We look after our 
friend Bob, who 

has returned with 
a broken leg. 

We’ve got you 
Bob!  

Some intense concentration to be precise when 
learning to draw parabolic curves using straight lines. 

We will continue to make elaborate designs next week. 
 



 

 
 
  

Our two cooking groups 
rotate each week this 

term. When we are not 
in the kitchen, we have 

some special DEAR 
time and read to the 

teacher. 
 

A monkey theme in the 
Najanuga classroom this 

week. These little monkeys 
loved drawing monkeys in the 
directed drawing lesson. We 
are learning how to write a 

procedure. 

Kitchen Garden 
Time! 

Sticky, messy, 
tactile fun! 

Rolling Bliss 
Balls for 

afternoon tea, 
after our 

swimming 
lessons at the 
Narooma pool. 


	Issue No. 27
	Term 4   Week 4
	Term 3 Week 3

